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Greetings to the Lake George Charter School Community! 

Here is the Lake George Charter School Board news from the meeting on April 18, 2023: 

 

● If you haven’t returned the Parent Survey yet, please complete and return it as soon as you can. 
The information from the survey is incredibly important in helping the Staff, Administration and 
Board make the best decisions possible for providing the education that you want for your child at 
LGCS.  

● As we plan for staffing next year, it is important to have an idea what class sizes will look like. If 
you haven’t already done so, please send in the Intent to Return form and secure a place for your 
student(s) next year. 

● Did you know that we have a Chess Club at LGCS?  Not only do we, but membership is 
booming.  As we continue to grow as a school, we are growing our extracurricular options as 
well.  If you want to find out what is available, or have a suggestion for a new club or activity that 
you would like to see or help to make a reality at LGCS, please contact Dr. Wade.  

 
● The Board is very excited to announce that LGCS will soon be breaking ground for the new 

expansion!  Things are moving along on schedule to have new classrooms ready for school year 
23/24. The support of our parents and the community as a whole is vital in helping to build it 
though.  You can help bring the vision to life in many ways, including talking to friends and 
neighbors about skills they may be able to offer to assist in the planning and construction, and by 
encouraging people you know to enroll new students in all the grades 

 

Board Meetings – Typically the 3rd Tuesday of every month at 5 pm.  Work sessions are at 4:30, as 
needed. Our next meeting is May 16, 2023 at 5pm. 

 


